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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard L. Bangart, Director

Office of State Programs

FROM: John T. Greeves, Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF DRAFT BRANCH TECHNICAL POSITION ON PERFORMANCE
ASSESSMENT FOR LOW-LEVEL WASTE DISPOSAL FACILITIES

Enclosed is a draft Branch Technical Position (BTP) for conducting'a Performance
Assessment (PA) of a low-level radioactive waste (LLW) disposal facility in ,

accordance with 10 CFR Part 61. The Erclosure also contains a transmittal letter-
for your signature to forward the drait BTP to the Agreement States for review
and comment. This lettar contains amplifying information for the Agreement
States. We request expeditious mailing of the enclosure to give the_ States
maximum time to respond by March 1, 1994.
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If you have ary questions or comments, please contact me or John Thoma, of my
staff, at (301) 504-3450.
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John T. Greeves, Director
Division of Low-level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: As stated
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